

Headteacher: Mrs C Inskip BA.QTS (Hons)

Compton and Up Marden CE School

School Lane Compton Chichester West Sussex PO18 9EZ

Telephone:

023 92631900 023 92631901

Fax:

E-mail: office@cuprimary.co.uk

Website: www.comptonupmarden.co.uk

19 March 2018

Dear Parents

Paul Ullson 'The Reformation' Workshop - Buzzard Class Friday 20th April

Paul Ullson will be coming into school for the day on Friday 20 April to hold a workshop on The Reformation for the children in Buzzard Class. This will support our topic this term.

The cost of the workshop is £2.00 per child. If your child is absent on the day of the workshop any contribution will be refunded to you. We would be grateful if you could return the slip below, together with money, to the School Office by Monday 16 April.

Yours sincerely

Mr R. Christmas Buzzard Class Teacher

Buzzard Class Paul Ullson The Reformation - Friday 20th April

(please return to the School Office by Monday 16 April)

I enclose £2.00 per child contribution towards the cost of the above workshop.

Name of child /ren

SignedDate......











